FRIDAY NEWSLETTER
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A NOTE FROM MRS HEFFER

This week our focus has been on the British Value ‘INDIVIDUAL LIBERTY’

It doesn't mean you

can do whatever you

want - it means you
are free to do
what's right.

SPORTING SUCCESS! — What a way to start the netball and football season! This week our two teams enjoyed
great success. Perran-ar-Worthal entered one team in each league and every child represented the school

impeccably. The scores were:

Football

PAW 6 vs 0 Falmouth Primary School

Netball

PAW 13 vs 0 Penryn Primary Academy

Please see the team captain match reports that are now of the school website in the sports section under
Teaching Learning. A fantastic effort by all involved. A big thank you to Mr Teasdale and Mr Collett for training
the football team and to Mrs Woodrow for training the netball team.

FABULOUS FRIDAY T-SHIRTS ARE ON THEIR WAY - Many thanks for your quick response to the T-shirt orders. We still
have a few outstanding but we are now in a position to put the order through and we are very hopeful that the children
will all be wearing the Fabulous Friday T-shirts next week. Thank you again to FOPS for their generous offer of funding to
help make this an extra special day for the children.

PLEASE KEEP YOUR CHILDREN SAFE! — The school carpark is a very busy place at the end of the school day and we must
again remind parents to ensure your children are not running across the carpark during this time. Several young children
have been spotted running between the cars and out through the main gates during this time. Please can we ask you to
ensure you keep your children close to you and use the path way that runs along the edge of the carpark. Many thanks.

Photo of Puffins Foundation stage children: The Falmouth Packet newspaper photographer came in to
school yesterday — the photo will be in the paper within the next week or so.

Flu vaccinations — Years 1, 2 and 3: Parents may already be aware that Kernow Health CIC are delivering the
new school immunisation service (flu vaccination) to children in schools. Our allotted date is 12" December.
We anticipate receiving the consent forms during November and will send them out to parents as soon as we
receive them. The vaccination is by nasal spray — and parents will be welcome to come in and accompany
their child if they wish to. More details (information, leaflet, consent form, approximate time for each year
group will follow in due course. For further information please speak with Mrs Read in the school office.
Thank you.
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Surplus to requirement flat computer screens and keyboards. We have a number of these that we no longer
use, and if you would like to make a donation of say £25 to school for a screen and keyboard, please speak
with Mrs Read in the school office.

Team Point Certificate Awards:

Well done to the following pupils for gaining the Bronze certificates for receiving 50 team points this term. A
fantastic start to the year! Bronze certificate: Sol Guimaraes, Amelia Vincent, Thomas Penna, Flora Clark,
Hazel Richards, Morgan Willey, Daniel Vincent and Miles Cameron.

RAK club nominations:

Well done to Cameron Caulkin for being nominated by Miss Shaile for a Random Act of Kindness when he was
spotted offering to share his snack with another child at break time when they said they were hungry.

Well done to Sapphire Bennett for being nominated for taking it upon herself to check that another child in
school was feeling ok when she had heard they had been involved in an accident and the car was bumped.
Well done Megan Laval for being nominated by Mr Teasdale when he noticed you helping another child
remember to get their milk in the morning during school time.

Little reminders
1. Swifts: Year 6 Secondary transfers. Please remember to submit your Secondary transfer application
before the deadline of 31° October. For further information please speak with Mrs Read in the school

office.

2. Starting School in September 2017. If you have a child starting school in September 2017 — please
remember to apply for your place at school using the Cornwall Council website before the deadline of
15" January. An information leaflet is available from the main reception area.

Note: In a change to previous years, If your child has an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHC Plan) or
Statement of Special Educational Needs (SEN) you do not need to complete an application form as a
school place will be identified through a separate process. Please contact the SEN Assessment and
Provision Team for more information.

3. Puffins /Reception children — The ‘child health checks at school’ booklet was sent home with children
on Thursday. Children will receive vision screening in Reception, hearing screening in Y1, and height
and weight checks in Reception and Y6. Please read through the booklet and if you are not happy for
your child to take part in the screening when the nurse comes in to school, please complete and return
the green front page. Thank you.

4. Swifts / Year 6 children — The ‘child health checks at school’ booklet regarding the ‘National Child
Measurement Programme’ was sent home with children on Thursday. If you are not happy for your
child to take part in the checks when the nurse comes in to school, please complete and return the blue
front page. Thank you.
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